Hi Grzegorz,

 

Thanks for the info on your photos. Your email was forwarded to me from the Alberta Branch of the Lifesaving Society. I have some photos of members of your team on the medal podium. I will forward them to you when I get them all sorted out.

 

In case you are interested, we have gone through all the Rescue 2008 masters results and with the permission of the ILS Sport Commissioner compiled overall results. We wanted to do this in order to determine how we placed overall. This is important for our team as we look for sponsorship to help us attend Rescue 2010. If you look at the results, your team did very well. Attached are the overall results that we compiled. Points were allotted based on the ILS Interclub and National teams standards as defined in the rule book. Hopefully you have access to Microsoft Excel to view these results. If not, let me know and I’ll reformat them for you.

 

Cheers,

 

Carla St-Germain

St. Laurent Masters Lifesaving

Ottawa, Canada

 

P.S. My husband and his siblings are planning a trip to Poland next summer. Their parents were from Krakow and Warsaw. At Rescue 2004 you gave my husband a Polish lifesaving t-shirt, which he still wears to this day. I told him that you competed again in Germany (he did not come with me this time).

